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For the week of Sept. 7 - 10 Second Grade

Reading - We will be reading one of the Henry and Mudge stories. We
will be working on alphabetical order and word attack skills. Books will
come home on Thursday and there will be a test on Friday over this
story.

Spelling - There will be no spelling this week. We need to finish some
beginning year assessing, and it is a short week, so no spelling.

English - We will be writing complete sentences.

Math - We are working on memorizing and becoming fluent with the
larger addition facts. Your child may bring home flash cards, please
practice them at home many times to help your child. They will need to
answer them quickly without counting up - practice memorizing. If
your child does not bring home flash cards that means they are where
they need to be.

Science - We will be taking a test over our life cycles and facts we
have learned about butterflies and frogs. A study guide will come
home on Tuesday and we will take our test on Wednesday.

Social Studies - We will begin discussing heroes and good citizenship.

Reminders
PTO meeting - 15" one this year - 6:30 Tuesday, Sept. 14

Have a great 3-day weekend.

Carla Proctor
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